@ Oneida Health

exceptional care... always

March 25, 2021

Dear Family Member,

| wanted to give you a quick update on the status of COVID at the Extended Care Facility. We
have completed our last round of resident testing today and are currently finishing up this week’s
employee testing. So far we have not had any new positives. As long as we continue to have
negative results, we will begin allowing in-person visitation again beginning Tuesday March 30,
2021. Please be reminded that visitors will need to schedule their visit ahead of time and show
proof of a current negative COVID test.

| also want to make you aware that Madison County provided us with numerous doses of the
Moderna vaccine so we have the capability of vaccinating our new residents and new employees.
If you have a loved one at the ECF who has not received the vaccine yet and would like them to,
please let us know.

I hope you can enjoy some of this beautiful weather and we hope to see you soon. Once again |
thank you for all your support over this past year.

Sincerely,
Fortunato Scerbo 111

Administrator



